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I strongly oppose efforts to make voting more difficult. I have family members living in 

states where in-person voting is the norm, and I’ve witnessed how often they miss 

voting due to logistical challenges. Without a federal holiday for voting, many people 

struggle to find the time or resources to get to a polling location. This leads to lower 

voter participation. Since moving to Oregon, I have been able to vote 100% of the 

time, thanks to our mail-in voting system, which makes voting accessible and 

convenient for all. 


